The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:

|Description HLot# HExp Date HNDC HUPC |
SENNA SYRP |1806031](08/31/2019)
GRX GERI  |[1806014||08/31/201954162000708(35416200708
soz@ [1804012]/08/31/2019)| [ |
1806031/(08/31/2019)
SENNA SYRUP ||1806014]08/31/2019][53807055608||N/A
| [1804012]/08/31/2019) [ |

Geritrex is recalling the above items/lots due to complaints received noting an atypical odor
and taste associated with the subject lots. This recall is to the retail/pharmacy level.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



